
   

 

Via Email  

January 23, 2023 

 

Dear Sir and Madam: 

RE: Withdrawal of Request for Regulatory Appeal by Cabot Energy Inc. (Cabot) 
Alberta Energy Regulator – Compliance and Liability Management Branch (CLM) 
Alberta Energy Regulator’s October 5, 2022, decision invalidating a December 14, 2020 
approval (ABC Approval) issued to Cabot under sections 3.014 and 3.015 of the Oil and Gas 
Conservation Rules (OGCR) and directing that security be paid under section 1.00(2)(c) of 
the OGCR (Decision) 

  Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1940987 

The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of correspondence from Mr. Langen, on behalf 
of Cabot, dated January 20, 2023, confirming withdrawal of the above noted request for regulatory appeal. 

As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER will be closing its file in relation 
to this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 

<Original signed by> 

Aimée Hockenhull 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 

Stikeman Elliott LLP Alberta Energy Regulator – Compliance and 
Liability Management Branch 

Attention: Dennis Langen Attention: Danielle Brezina, Counsel 


